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Crown Investments Corporation
of Saskatchewan

July 8, 2019

Aura Lee MacPherson, Chair

Saskatchewan Alliance for Water Sustainability
250 —2550 15% Avenue

REGINA SK S4P 1A5

Dear Ms. MacPherson:
Re: Drainage Approvals

Thank you for your recent letter regarding wetland drainage and drainage approvals.

Safety is a priority for the Crowns and specific regulations are followed when any digging is
required near infrastructure including power and gas lines.

I have asked that the issue you raised be shared with the Crowns for their consideration. CIC
also oversees a committee made up of members from all the Crowns with a mandate to work

collaboratively and gain efficiencies to benefit the people of Saskatchewan. I have asked that
your concerns be raised with the this committee.

Yours smcerely,

Blair Swystun /@_\
President and CEQ

ce: Doug Kosloski Q.C., Senior Vice-President, CIC
Sherry Forsyth, Vice-Chair
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